
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Louisiana 

As you know, we postponed our March Rally to October. Our thinking was that all of this COVID 

mess would be behind us. Who would have thought that this would have affected us all the way 

it has. With that said, with everyone’s best interests in mind, we will be cancelling our 2020 

Louisiana Rally. We have thought long and hard about this, and along with our team, have 

decided to reschedule our Rally to March of 2021 . Here are some reasons why. 

1. Your health is our #1 priority. We will not put anyone’s health at risk just to attend our 

Rally. 

2. We do not know when or if the state of Louisiana will open up enough for us to have a full 

Rally. We want all of you to have the Full Louisiana Experience you deserve when you 

come to visit us. 

3. We hold ourselves to a higher standard when it comes to hosting our Louisiana Rally. If 

we can’t be at 100%, we don’t feel it is fair to you, our guests. 

Please email dd@gwrra-la.org with one of the following choices. 

A: Roll your registration over to March 24th, 25th & 26th 2021. 

B: Request a refund. We will mail you a refund for the amount on your registration form. 

Thank you very much for your patience, understanding and continued support. We hope to see 

everyone in 2021. 

The Courtyard Marriott will cancel your room reservation. 

If the Louisiana Team can do anything for YOU, please let us know and we will do our best to 

help. If you just want to call and chew the fat, pick up the phone and call us or any member of 

the District Team. 

PLEASE stay safe during these trying times. 

 

Fritz & Johnette Beter / Mike & Pam Jastram 

Louisiana District Directors 

dd@gwrra-la.org 


